
Christmas 
Candy-Gram

HPA Cheerleaders will be delivering special messages to 
students, teachers and staff on Friday, December 17.

For $3 per candy-gram, you can have a message 
attached to a candy cane sent to your child, friend, 

sibling, teacher or staff member. All forms and money 
should be turned in to Coach Donald by                       

Friday, December 10. 

To (first & last): _____________________________

From: _____________________________________

Message: __________________________________

__________________________________________

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________




